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The Shawnee, OK, EAA Chapter 1098 is an official chapter of the EAA, Wittman Airfield, Oshkosh, Wisconsin 
54903-3089.  Phone (414) 426-4800.  Chapter 1098 was organized to promote aviation in the community, provide 
camaraderie, sharing of aeronautical knowledge and skills among those with interest in grassroots aviation and 
who share the objectives of the EAA.  Chapter dues are $20.00 per year, payable on January 1. Normally our 
meetings are held on the fourth Sunday of the month at 2:30 PM in the Aviation Vo-Tech Building, Northeast corner 
of the Shawnee Airport, Shawnee, OK. Time, date and place is subject to change.  Please check your newsletter 
for current meeting information. 

 
Newsletter editor (NLE): Doug Garland, 2613 Ridgefield Dr., Norman, OK 73069 

TEL (405) 310-9317 E-MAIL kfav8r@gmail.com 
Chapter Website is EAA1098.org, or Facebook EAA Chapter 1098 

Newsletter information:  EAA Chapter 1098 publishes the newsletter once a month.  Its purpose is to inform.  
 

Members are encouraged to submit aviation and member-related information and 
suggestions to the newsletter editor. 
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The February meeting will be this Sunday the 25th at Shawnee. 
 
The January meeting was held at the usual place and time. 
 
Tracy Chaddon gave a terrific presentation of her experiences with the Civil Air Patrol around 
Houston after the hurricane. 
 
Gary and Chuck missed the meeting, but were learning valuable aircraft fabric covering skills 
at Oshkosh, Wisconsin.  See pictures below. 
 
At the February meeting, Gary will lead the discussion on the plan for 2018. Bring your ideas! 
 
It’s time for the 2018 membership fee of $20. 
 
Be sure to check out the classifieds way down below for a new entry from David Ames. 
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EAA Chapter 1098 Minutes  
January 28, 2018 

 
Below are the January minutes provided by our Secretary, Larry Danko. 
 
Attendance  
Members:   
Larry Danko 
Melissa Danko 
Bill Rickner 
Barbra Rickner 
Larry Hinton 
Jan Hinton 
John Meyers 
Joyce Meyers 
Judy Christian 
Joe Christian 
Greg Chapman 
Diane Chapman 
Tracy Chaddon 
David Ames 
David Best 
Doug Garland 
Jeff Seebach 
 
Visitors: 
Meeting was held at Gordon Cooper Aviation School 
Greg Chapman opened the meeting at 2:30, Gary Manning was in Oshkosh. 
 
Old Business 
None 
 
Treasury Report 
Current balance in account   $4128.74  
Jeff paid chapter renewal $359. 
   
 2018 Annual membership is due 
 
Young Eagles no activity 
 

Jim Putnam’s wife of over 44 years, Linda, passed away on Saturday after a long battle with 

cancer. 

 

There will be a memorial service for Linda on February 3 at 11:00.   

It will be held at New Covenant United Methodist Church in Edmond, located at  2700 S. 

Boulevard. 

 

Jim's phone number is: 405-596-2076 

His email address is: jim.putnam@sbcglobal.net 

mailto:jim.putnam@sbcglobal.net
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New Business 
The February meeting will be a planning session for the rest of the year.  Bring your ideas for 
meeting topics and activities 
 
Other Business: 
 
Program 
Tracy Chaddon related her experience with the Civil Air Patrol during the aftermath of 
Hurricane Harvey in the Houston area of Texas.   
Tracy was there to do Photo reconnaissance of various targets that were involved in the flood 
damage.   
 
Project Review 
 
 
 
Motion was made to close meeting by Larry, seconded by David, and all approved. 
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OTHER INFO 

 
Here are pictures from Gary and Chuck’s Oshkosh fabric covering adventure. 
 
In the lobby: 

 
 
Training was held in the Weeks Restoration Hangar: 
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CLASSIFIEDS 

 
From David Ames: 
 
Property for sale at Twin Lakes Airport 
2100 square foot home 
Runway frontage 
Hangar 
For details, contact David at 405-615-0003
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NOTICE: If you are receiving the newsletter but are not a member of the chapter and would like to become a 
member, please contact our Treasurer, Jeff Seebach and he will provide you an application. If you are already, 
a member of EAA National all that is required is to fill out our application and pay $20.00 and you are then a 
member of EAA Chapter 1098. If you are unable or do not want to join at this time, you are still welcome to 
attend our regular meetings.  


